Stephanie Hesford

From: Alison Bailey “ SN
Sent: Monday, 8 June 2015 7:22 PM

To: Stephanie Hesford

Subject: Greyhound racing

Dear Madam Secretary,

It is crucial that the greyhound racing industry be made accountable for the welfare of all animals involved. Current
regulations are inadequate. | strongly believe that the recommendations of the RSPCA in this area be implemented,
including:

(a) practices in the Tasmanian greyhound racing industry, including whether live baiting, ‘wastage’ and ‘draining’ of
greyhounds is occurring, and if so, to what extent;

(b) the role of regulatory authorities in upholding animal welfare standards in the industry and encouraging best
practice;

Yours sincerely,
Alison Bailey
Lenah Valley
TAS, 7008



